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Meet Katie Jorquez, an amazing seventeen-year-old homeschooler from Spanish Springs, Nevada. Last
May, | had the good fortune to hear this young woman speak at a Republican Women'’s Club scholarship presen-
tation. I'm sure this article will inspire hope for tomorrow in this era when our world seems to be completely off
balance. Katie believes strongly in protecting our rights and freedoms for the next generations. Her interest in
civics began in middle school when she attended a leadership camp called TeenPact. Currently, she is working on
starting a club of conservative and Republican youth in the Reno-Sparks area. In the future, she hopes to

graduate college with a degree in political science and begin a career in policymaking.

—Editor

The Future of The Republican Party

It is common
knowledge that
youth are the future.
The upcoming
generation will soon
become the leaders
of industries, cul-
ture, and govern-
mentin our world.
Unfortunately, that
future seems to be
in danger for the
Republican Party. According to the PEW Research
Center, 56% of Republicans are over age 50 vs. 39%
in 1996, and unless something is done about it, it
will only get worse. This decline in Republican youth
creates a worrying problem for the future if steps
aren't taken to engage the next generation. But
before the Republican Party can engage the next
generation, it must understand it.

The teenage years are said to be the most
influential and important years when it comes to
determining a person's beliefs and values. Nowa-
days, most of this is done through social media. It's
estimated that this new generation spends more
time on social media than any other generation.
Unfortunately, the majority of social media is con-
trolled by Democrats or left-leaning populations.

For Republican and right-leaning teenagers, this
can be incredibly lonely and isolating. At almost
every turn, they are met with videos, posts, and con-
tent that oppose and condemn their viewpoints. It
can leave teenagers feeling as if no one else shares
their perspective. In a world where cancel culture runs
rampant, teenagers often feel pressured by their
peers to remain silent about their views or to change
their views if they don't fit the social opinion.

By: Katie Jorquez

Looking towards young adult life, it only gets
worse. Many young people move away from their
families, who most likely share similar political
views, for school or work opportunities. This leaves
them feeling even more isolated and alone.

Now, these young adults are not simply facing
pressure from their friends but also from superiors,
such as college professors and employers, to change
their political stance.

Often, their ability to voice their opinions is
limited, especially if they choose to attend college.
Despite claiming to be bastions of the exchange of
ideas, many colleges limit what students or faculty
can say or do.

For example, Ohio's Sinclair Community College
enforced what can only be described as a blatant
disregard of the First Amendment when they issued a
ban on the use of handheld signs during protests or
demonstrations. This caused problems when the
Traditional Values Club hosted a Stand Up for Reli-
gious Freedom rally on the college campus, which
ended with the police being called upon and the
participants being forced to hide their signs.

But there is hope!

Students want something other than the agenda
thatis forced upon them. The students harmed by
Ohio's Sinclair Community College's ban had decided
to reach out and file a lawsuit against the college.
With the help of the Foundation for Individual Rights
and Expression, they won! Eventually, the college
was forced to change its policies and remove the ban
on signage.

There are many more stories like this one of
students fighting for their rights. Young people want
to make a change in their world for the better,
and they are willing to take action.

(please see next page)
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Katie Jorquez (continued)

But the problem is that they are isolated.

The Republican party needs to reach out to this
future generation, not only to ensure its future but to
help make an impact in the present. One way that the
Republican party can help the younger generations is
through providing a sense of community. If the Repub-
lican party were to provide a sense of community for
youth where they could express their views without
fear, then they would feel less isolated and more likely
to volunteer or participate in helping steer their
community in the right direction. One of the best
ways that this can be accomplished is through the
use of social media. By connecting with youth
through social media, they will feel less alone in their
views and will be more likely to ally with Republican
Party in both large and small ways.

Young adults and teenagers face many problems
within our society. But the Republican Party is well-
equipped to take action and help this future genera-
tion. Youth are the future but, in order for that future
to remain bright, they need to be connected with and
encouraged.

Meet Katie Jorquez and others from
the conservative Youth Movements at
Carson City Republican’s Freedom Fest

Thursday, July 20th at Glen Eagles.

$30 (pay at gate)
PLEASE SEE FLYER ON NEXT PAGE

Brenda Martorano

Brenda Martorano is our youngest SNRW
member, having turned 24 in March. She was
featured in the August 2021 edition of “The
Rumbler.” Brenda sends her update and

greetings, from Boise.

Hello SNRW Members and Friends,
In August 2021 | reported after completing my
massage therapy course and starting my career, Covid

hit, and the regulations put in place in California
were a business setback. EVERTHING was shut down.
Since then, | relocated to Boise, Idaho in order to con-
tinue working because California business opportunities
had disappeared. | found Boise to be warm (but not in
the winter) and welcoming.l continued my studies at
Pierce College Los Angeles where | had enrolled before
my move. | just received my associate degree from
Pierce, having taken all of my courses on-line.
| will be returning to Southern California in August
to resume my California massage therapy career and
be closer to family, but | will miss the friendly, helpful
people | met in Boise. | truly understand why Jacie
and Barb have found wonderful new homes here.
After stepping out into the ‘real world’ | became a
registered Republican. | experienced laws, taxes and
regulations that seriously hampered my business. |
have remained a Republican because | have seen that
the future of our country is far better off in Republican
hands. | was invited to join SNRW by my mother,
Karen Martorano, and my grandmother, Mary Porter.
Sincerely,
Brenda

RECOMMENDED READING

WHAT ARE THE ODDS

By Mike Lindell
Nonfiction Autobiography
From crack addict to CEO.

God relentlessly chased him down and
spared his life so many times for a pur-
pose. Strong Republican, Trump sup-
porter and now Evangelist. I was able to
meet Mike last September. He's a humble
man with a passion for God and Country.

—Charlene Close

WHAT ARE THE ODDS?

FROM CRACK ADDICT TO CEO
MIKE LINDELL
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July zoth, 2023 5:30-8:30 PM
Glen Eagles Restaurant
3700 N. Carson St, Carson City
$30 Per Person
Pay at Entrance Table

Delicious All-American
Meal in the
Beautiful OQutdoor
Setting
No-host Bar
Guest Speaker :
Congressman
Mark Amodei

$30 per person™"
Pay at the check-in table

For More Informatio Al | -
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Nevada Federation of Republican Women
Atlantis Hotel, Reno
Friday, October 20th State Board Meeting & Regents Reception
Saturday, October 21st State Convention & Election of
Executive Board and Officers for 2024-2025
Hotel Reservations Now Open
Watch NvFRW.org Website
for Convention Sign-Up Information

Announcements from all

candidates seeking NvFRW
officer position at the biennial

convention are solicited and
will be posted in the newslet-

ter if

received prior to newsletter

deadline and is approximately
400 words.

Nominations for
2024-2025

NvFRW Officers
Now Being Accepted

An interesting bit of history and American
Ingenuity

POW & MIA BRACELETS

Nickel-plated and copper bracelets, created
about May of 1970, had the rank, name, and
'loss' date engraved on the bracelet.

During the Viet Nam war, 726 soldiers were
taken prisoner and or killed. Of those, 661 were
returned. Two college students came up with the
idea to make bracelets to increase awareness of
the ongoing war without controversy so our
POWSs would not be forgotten.

Nickel bracelets cost 30 cents to make, and
copper was 75 cents. They sold for $2.50 and
$3.00. Over four million were sold, with 57
million raised. Movie stars, fashion models, and
grandparents wore them. They were worn all the
time, only taken off to shower. They often turned
the skin green, prompting many people to line
the inside of the bracelet with clear nail polish.

When the POW came home, the bracelets were
often given to the soldier. There are three on dis-
play at the National Museum of American History in

Washington, D.C.
— Joan Shoop
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MARY BEGANY!I ANNOUNCES CANDIDACY
FOR NVFRW PRESIDENT 2024-2025

You Know Mary Beganyi as a Member

Clark County: Central Committee Member
Clark County: Executive Board Member
State of Nevada: Central Committee Member
Past President: Spring Mountain Republican Women

So. Nevada Chair: NvFRW Regents
Campaign Volunteer: Door Knocking,
Mailings, Making Phone Calls
Proud Nevadan and Las Vegas
Resident since 1985

LY
24

Now meet Mary Beganyi — Candidate for President

Nevada Federation of Republican Women!

MARY BEGANYI'S VISION:
Education: Attending to issues affecting women most, such as School Choice,
Parental Rights, and Preserving Girls' and Women's Sports, Educating members
according to objectives of the NFRW and NvFRW about our State and National
Constitutions and Legislative Process
Growth & Development: Establishing a State VIRTUAL CLUB and other clubs
while assisting struggling clubs to stay viable, Increasing our Social Media Presence
on platforms like Twitter, etc. Creating Broadsheets educating members on specific
issues important to them. Creating Constitution Day Events, Smarter Fiscal
Budgeting and Management, Forming a Ways and Means Committee to meet
financial goals, Creating New Sources of Revenue
Mary Beganyi is the one to lead us because of her special skills:
Public Speaking
Earned her the Distinguished Toastmaster Award
Effective Leadership and Management
Honed as a Successful Classroom Educator and Retail Manager
Time Management
Acquired while juggling Home Businesses and Working Full Time
Masters Degree in Ethics and Policy Studies, UNLV, 1995
Thesis: Moral Authority of Juries: A Forgotten Aspect of Citizenship
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DOUGLAS COUNTY REPUBLICAN CENTRAL COMMITTEE
PRESENTS

d 9th Annual
Heritage BBQ
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S Lo S R
=) e h
e e W

July 15th
Park Home Ranch
Highway 88, Minden

Noon-4p.m.

Live music by dakota Wass - Vendor Booths
Prizes for Best Western Wear Outftts o Slent Auction
[1ve Auction with buns and Other Prizes

Tickets $75 a person

Purchase online at DCRCC
website: https://www.
douglasgop.org/

2 % % 4 %




Fabulous Photos Courtesy of our Star Photographer Donna Schehl

JUNEK 14 2023 MEETING PHOTOS

Welcome Visitor.s! From left: Jay Farrell, Karen TenBroeck,
Patti Cotter, Sponsor, Mary Lou Gervie, and
Kate Wallace front right.

Door prize winner Pat Smith with

- . ‘\“ 1st VP Leslie Lawson
SNRW Board Members Gerri, Ania anciI3Sue



JULY 2023 RU MBLER ADDENDU M
MAIN STREET

MINDEN

Tuesday Nights
4-8 p.m.
Volunteers Needed to Staff the
Republican Info Booth

and You wil both receive a Pr‘eeﬂ

Reserve a spatfor you aud your gnes'l'vmw!

C.0.D. Casino, Minden, NV 89%10 (Canopy Set-Up/
Door open at 11:30 a.m. Meeting at Noon .
RESERVATIONS REQUIRED Take-Down Provided)
Please Email charmann@live.com please Email

or text or call Charlene at
775-220-4739
S5 Admittance Fee at the Door
includes beverages bring your lunch
or grab something at Schat's next door.

rumblernews@gmail.com
if you are willing to help

What Everyone will G0
be wearing this falll -

Our NvFRW Boutique Chair Brenda
Robertson will soon be placing an
order for the official State blouses and
would like to know how many of you
would like one. Keep in mind they run
small-so you'll want to order up.

Price is $45 each,

Sizes S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL and 4XL

They are well-made of high quality
| fabric and stay fresh and crisp

looking.

Do vou know anyone who needs
a card from SNRW who is sick, having
surgery, feeling lonely, needs enconrage- EETEES your order now! Please send your

mewt, lost a loved one, or someone we check to Brenda Robertson, P.O. Box
need to thank? Let's larm@ a little 1064, Genoa, NV 89411.

suwshine into their lives.

Please letRita know. Thanks!
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